


Holiday FUN WITH BRAILLE

 We will make holiday items using braille:  ornaments, cards, gift tags, edible braille cells, etc.

You do NOT need to know braille. We will teach you!
You do not need to be a member of the NFB of Hawaii.
You do not need to be blind.

When:  Saturday, November 10, 2018, from 9 am to noon.
Where:  Ho’opono Services for the Blind, Auditorium.

For ages:  all! For young children and the young at heart!

Call Debbie Gabe to register at 754 2793 by Friday, October 26, 2018.
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